
Teacher and Staff Appreciation Gram 
Students, staff and parents are invited to send a free Appreciation Gram to any teacher, staff member, custodian, 

or cafeteria staff at PGE. Write a message, draw a picture or decorate your Appreciation Gram, then cut them out 
and place in the Appreciation Station Box located in the Office by Friday, April 29th..  The Appreciation Grams 

will be delivered throughout the week of May 1st – May 5th for Teacher and Staff Appreciation.  Additional 
Appreciation Grams may be printed from www.parkglenpta.org.  
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